
June 21, 1971 

Mr. Charles Bendheim 
101 Central Park West 
New York, New York 10023 

Dear Charles: 

Please find enclosed a check for 
$1,000.00 to the Jewish Women's 
Club, Inc. for the special repairs 
for the Mikvah. It is the result 
of soliciting a number of peopie. I 
trust that others in the community 
are cooperating. 

Best wishes for a pleasant summer to 
you and Els and all the family. 

Cordially, 

NL/hh RABBI NORMAN LAMM 


